WESTMONT NEWSLETTER Westmont Homes Association JUNE 2006

Coffee Time

Mark your calendars for 9:00 am on Tuesday, June 6 to meet at Scooter's Coffeehouse at College and Antioch to join your Westmont neighbors for coffee and friendly conversation. If there is an interest, we could make this an ongoing event the first Tuesday of each month. See you there!

T-Bones Baseball

We will be suggesting a date later this summer for Westmont residents to attend one of the games. More information will follow next month.

Westmont Golf Tournament

Bill Framel is offering to set up a twilight golf tournament for the neighborhood. This would be a 9 hole tournament; format will be decided later. He is hoping to schedule this at either Overland Park or St. Andrews. The cost would be less expensive if this could be held during the week. Please call Bill at (913) 322-4605 if interested. He will need your name and handicap if known. If not, your average score for 18 holes will suffice. He will need this information as soon as possible. Leave a message if he is not at home. This should be a great event for all the golfers in the neighborhood!

Westmont Bridge

The bridge group has decided not to play during the summer months. If you are interested in joining the group in the fall, please call Margaret Dack at (913)345-2610.

Restrictions Committee

The committee will have two more meetings to finish the final draft and then deliver copies to all Westmont residents.

Directory Correction

Please correct the phone number for Harry and Peg Levitt in the front (alphabetical) section of your directory. It should be 491-2966.

If there are other corrections needed, please contact any board member and we will publish the correct information in the next newsletter.